

The Corporation of the Township of Drummond/North Elmsley

310 Port Elmsley Road • Perth • Ontario • K7H 3C7

April 28, 2022

Re: Falun Dafa Day 30th Anniversary

Council reviewed your request at the Council meeting held on April 12, 2022 and supports the Falun Dafa Day celebration and 30th anniversary. You are to be commended for your efforts for peace, freedom and tolerance.

Best wishes for a successful event bringing people connection, comfort, and hope.

Best Regards

Cathy Ryder

Clerk

Phone: 613-267-6500 Fax: 613-267-2083 www.dnetownship.ca